
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

There has been a focus on cooking and food exploration this 
week at Noah’s Ark. The children have all enjoyed cutting up and 
tasting vegetables such as green peppers, tomatoes and cauliflower. 
Some children took home what they had cut up to show and share 
with their families. It has been wonderful to see everyone having a 
go at touching, exploring and tasting.  

 

We hope to start growing some vegetables at Preschool during the 
warmer months to help children link the food that they are eating 
with where it comes from. We are also going to have a 
look at the book, ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’ with the children.  

 

We would love to invite all parents and carers to join us in 
the garden for a warm drink and a chat after drop off on 
Monday 22nd May 8.45-9.45am. This will be a great op-
portunity to have a chat with other parents and staff. 
Please bring your own coffee cup with a lid and we will fill 
it up with coffee or tea. We will be running these coffee 
mornings after drop off on Monday 22nd May,  Tuesday 
6th June and Monday 26th June.  

 

As the weather is warming up, please make sure your 
child comes to Preschool with a named water bottle, par-
ticularly if they are staying 
for lunch and the afternoon 
session.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely 
week,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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